
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 18, 2007 
 
 
 
Secretary Jaclyn A. Brilling 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York  12223-1350 
 
 
Re: Green Island Power Authority tariff filing 
 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 
I’m enclosing a two page tariff filing to reflect the adoption of the proxy rate for pole 
attachments to Green Island Power Authority’s poles as set forth in your Order dated 
April 18, 2007 in CASE 06-E-1427. 
 
Please advise if any further information is required. 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
Joseph F. Legnard 
 
General Counsel 
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